
16 May, 2013 - Meeting with Northumbria Chief 

Constable, Deputy Chief Constable, Assistant Chief 

Constable (Crime) & Chief Superintendent (North 

Tyneside) 

 

Meeting with the Police and Crime Commissioner, Chief Constable, Deputy Police and 
Crime Commissioner, Deputy Chief Constable, Assistant Chief Constable (Crime) and 
Chief Superintendent (North Tyneside) 

1. The PCC received a full and comprehensive briefing from the respective Strategic and 
Operational Commanders for the forthcoming EDL Demonstration in Newcastle. 

 

2. The CC invited the PCC to visit St James Park, NUFC to view the police operation of a 
football match, NUFC v Arsenal. The PCC accepted and arrangements were made to view 
the whole policing operation. 

 

3. The CC updated the PCC and provided a briefing on the forthcoming HMIC inspection, 
“Valuing the Police 3.” 

 

4. The DCC provided an operational update on the murder of a Lithuanian male in North 
Tyneside where the parties were known to each other. 
The DCC updated the PCC on the continuing results of Operation Bolt into organised crime 
and drugs where £50,000, a firearm and a large quantity of controlled drugs had been 
seized. 

 


